
SGQG Guild Meeting:  July 12, 2022 

Call to order:  10:06 a.m. 

Attendance and guests:  42 members and 1 guest 

Approval of June minutes motioned and seconded. 

Board Reports: 

President:   

Next Potluck BBQ will be held in December. 

Don’t forget to get your opportunity quilt tickets to sell. 

We will be hosting our first new member lunch immediately following the meeting. 

Please go online and visit our new website. 

 Mail:  Roseville Quilt show 

 Hartford Insurance sent a $7.00 for overpayment  

LECTURE:   Material Girlfriends discussed how to clean and/or mend quilts.  All the helpful tips are on their 
website under the “Good Stuff” tab. 

Vice President:   

Due to lack of interest, we are cancelling Sue green’s mini workshop.  If you signed up for this workshop, 
your money will be refunded.   

UFO class will be held today after the guild meeting.   

Treasurer:   
  

 
 

Secretary:  Nothing 

Old Business:   

The church is going to paint the back supply room and we were told we will be given plenty of notice to move out 
our supplies.  We are still looking for an additional cabinet.    

New Business:    

We need to purchase or accept a donation of a shelf for the back room.  Per request from the church, we need to 
move our library books.  We also need another shelf to house our guild meeting items (cost is about $300).  
Michelle Kelly will donate a shelf.   

We have contacted a vendor to make more membership totes.  Member suggested also getting a quote from a local 
business.  We may also want to consider making new aprons for the 2023 quilt show. 

Penny Dominici asked for volunteers to make book markets for upcoming Amador Fair.  Will hand out at 
opportunity quilt table.   

Show and tell 

Adjourn:  12:20 p.m. 




